NORTH-EASTERN HILL UNIVERSITY, SHILLONG

NOTIFICATION

In view of the recent communications received from MHRD, Government of
India regarding institution-wise contribution to “PM CARES” FUND, the Government
desires that the University may send its contribution at the earliest, towards combating
COVID-19, Pandemic.

In this connection, it is proposed, that one day’s Salary of regular Teaching and
Non-Teaching Employees of the University may be deducted from the salary of April,
2020 as contribution of the University towards the said “PM CARES” FUND.

Further, if any Employee(s) has already made any contribution towards the “PM
CARES” FUND / PM’s National Relief Fund / otherwise, he / she may kindly report the
same to the Finance Officer (fo@nehu.ac.in) through e-mail / hard copy latest by
16™ April, 2020.

This issues with the approval of the Vice-Chancellor.
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Copy to:-

(1) All Employees (Teaching & Non Teaching), NEHU, Shillong & Tura Campus.

(2) All Deans / HoDs / Controlling Officers, NEHU, Shillong / Tura, with a request to
bring this to the kind notice of the Employees under their control.

(3) PS to Vice-Chancellor, NEHU, Shillong

(4) PS to Pro Vice-Chancellor, NEHU, Shillong/Tura Campus

(5) PS to Registrar, NEHU, Shillong

(6) PA to F.O., NEHU, Shillong



